
From: Mason Cole  

Date: Friday, March 22, 2024 

To: Lori Schulman, Mary Wong 

  

Subject: FEEDBACK REQUEST: Timing and Potential Deferral of ATRT4 and Related Community 

Engagement Activities 

 

Mary – 

 

Neither does the BC object to deferral of ATRT4, and we agree that ATRT3 outcomes should be 

expedited. 

 

Please let me know if any questions. Thanks – 

 

Mason 

 

Mason Cole | Perkins Coie LLP 

INTERNET GOVERNANCE ADVISOR 

1120 N.W. Couch Street Tenth Floor 

 


